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December 9, 2015

Stormi L. Montgomery
1067 Holladay Lane
Jackson, South Carolina 29831

RE: Jamal Beal #354862
Dear Ms. Montgomery:

Your letter to the Governor was forwarded to my attention for a response. Thank you for taking
the time to write concerning the upcoming parole consideration of Mr. Beal. Mr. Beal’s parole
hearing has been scheduled for December 16, 2015. 1 will be sure to place your letter of
opposition in his file for review by the Parole Board. If you would like to appear before the
Parole Board, please contact Debbie Curtis or Missy Rogers in our Victim Services Department
at 803-734-9220.

Again, thank you for your letter. Should you have any other concerns, please let me know.

Executive Assistant



